
Merry Christmas !  

Bearing Precious Seed 3030 Witzel Ave. Oshkosh, WI 54904  

     920.232.5560      bps@wyldewood.org  

“And the angel said unto them, Fear not: for, behold I bring you good 
tidings of great joy, which shall be to all people. “ Luke 2:10 

 

 What a blessing that as God’s servants, we have been chosen to bring 
the “good tidings” to the world.  Thank you for your sacrificial giving, 
both financially and of your time.   

 Please let us know if you would like to come and help us assemble 
scriptures to reach the lost.  We are currently scheduling volunteer 
groups for 2023.  Our availability fills up fast.   We love our volunteers!   

 

Merry Christmas and God Bless you! 

The Staff of Bearing Precious Seed Oshkosh  

  

 

 

 

Tim & Star Carpenter Family 
BPS Director 

Joe & Jendi Pagano Family 
BPS Representatives 
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